HARNHAM  NEIGHBOURHOOD  ASSOCIATION
Minutes of Annual General Meeting held on

18th September 2009 at the Memorial Hall, Watersmeet Road
1.
Welcome
The Chairman, Frances Howard welcomed members 
and visitors.

2.
Apologies:    Rev. D. Scrace, Mr M. Simmons and Pat Davidson 
3.       Review of the Past Year

The Chairman reviewed the year which culminated in organising a response to the Core Strategy.   It was felt that the Core Strategy is spoiling the quality of life for the residents. The volume of traffic on the A3094 is going to be so great that residents will feel isolated from each other. Added to this is the prospect of Churchfileds moving onto the site at Netherhampton Road.  The feeling at the meeting was that we are being coerced into a system that is not suitable for Harnham.  The Chairman thanked everybody for their hard work in this campaign and especially    John McGarry who had looked into many issues in a short space of time and given valuable advice and guidance on filling out the objection forms.  There is a perception that the Councillors are reigned in by the developer’s potential accusation of bias. Residents are finding this intolerable and a considerable loss of their democratic right. 
A lively party had been held at St. Georges Hall in the winter.
We are grateful to Malcolm Simmons for the work he does keeping the website updated and his agreeing to stay on for another year. 
          Cllr. John Brady was introduced to the meeting.
4.
Election of Chairman

Miss Jane Pelly proposed that Frances Howard be re-elected as Chairman, Seconded by Pete Shergold and this was carried.
5.
Minutes of the AGM held on 24.09.08

The minutes of the meeting of 24.09.08 were circulated to the meeting and were agreed. 
6.
Treasurer’s Report

The accounts were distributed at the meeting showing a final balance of £214.40p.  These were approved and adopted.
7.
Election of Officers: 
Pete Shergold proposed that Linda Carville be re-elected as Secretary, Seconded by John McGarry and this was carried.
Sue Evans proposed that Dave Barter be re-elected as Treasurer, Seconded by Pam Goodman and this was carried.

8.
Election of Polling District Representatives


Andrew Tomson was elected for the 
Free Church District.







Proposed by Cheryl Hill 








Seconded by John McGarry

9.       Any Other Business

The AGM was declared closed at 8.30pm
10.     Raffle and Refreshments

11.     Presentation


Annie Scadden was unable to attend and give her presentation.

Cllr John Brady talked to the HNA and visitors about the Councils   views on the Core Strategy and the implications it would have on Harnham and Salisbury.
